SECONDARY STUDENT CREDIT REQUIREMENTS

Background

The Division expects that, whenever possible, students at the secondary level shall take the equivalent of eight or more credits in each academic year.

Procedures

- 1. The principal or designate shall monitor the credit enrolment of secondary students on an ongoing basis.
- 2. The credit acquisition of individual students shall be reviewed regularly by the principal or designate in order to identify students who need supports with on time graduation.
- High School staff together with their Administration Team will hold a minimum of two
 meetings per semester to identify students who are not meeting requirements for
 courses in which they are enrolled, and identify supports to aid the success of those
 students.

Reference: Section 85, 87, 109, 175, 176, Education Act

Updated: June 2016